
 

Autumn Term Successes! 
MacMillan Coffee Morning - £24.72 raised for MacMillan 

charity 
Autumn Ball - £305.81 raised for school 

Christmas Fayre - £993.10 raised for school 
Christmas Concert raffles - £129 raised for school 

Christmas Bingo - £626.80 raised for school 
Spends this term have included subsidizing the Year 5/6 trip to 

Spaceport, water bottles for Year 3 as well as purchasing new 
dictionaries and thesauruses for all classes. 

 

 
 

Spring Term Dates 
Thursday 13th February 4.30pm – 5.30pm: 

Year 3 & 4 Valentine Disco 
Thursday 13th February 6.00pm – 7.00pm: 

Year 5 & 6 Valentine Disco 
Thursday 19th March 5.00pm – 7.00pm: 

Easter Egg Bingo 
 

More details to follow! 
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Summer Term Dates 
 

Date to be arranged: Joint Ysgol Maes 
Owen and Ysgol Y Foryd Summer Fayre 
Wednesday 15th July 6:00pm – 8:00pm 

Year 6 Leavers’ Disco 
 

More details to follow! 
 

NextMeeting: 

Monday 20th January 2020 3:15pm – 4:15pm 

ALL WELCOME! 
 

Welcome! Croeso! 

How busy has this term been?! 
Whether you are returning parents or brand new to our school, I’d like to welcome you to our first 

PTA Newsletter of the school year. As parents or guardians of children at Ysgol Maes Owen, you 

are automatically members of the PTA. This doesn’t mean you are expected to come to every 

meeting but if you feel you can help out in anyway please don’t hesitate to contact me at any time. 

I am looking forward to meeting new faces and hearing new ideas. 

Look out for our termly newsletters and posts on our Facebook Group 

“Ysgol Maes Owen PTA” to keep up to date. 

Remember... whatever we do, we do it for the benefit of children here 

at Ysgol Maes Owen! 

Mrs James (Chairperson) 
 


